
Dear researchers 

Thursday November 27th 2014 at 16:30 to 20:00, Society for Medical 

Student Research and Graduate School of Health once again organize once the 

successful Forskerdating (Research dating). The event will this time take place 

in Bartholin’s auditorium (building 1241 room 135) and in building 1241 

room 211. 

The event is held after the faculty's introduction of the research year. It is a 

unique opportunity to establish contacts between research interested 

students and research groups that are seeking research year students for 

current projects or just want to promote their work. 

We would like to invite your research group/department to attend this event 

and deliver a short oral presentation (4 min) in a plenary session and 

bring a poster for subsequent conversations with interested students one on 

one. A better opportunity to make contact with the medical students does not 

exist! Again this year, there will only be held one oral session, and the number 

of groups that can present is therefore limited. You will shortly after the 

deadline receive an email, notifying you whether you shall present orally and 

bring a poster or only the latter. 

Recently, we have seen an increasing support for the event among the 

students, the respective departments and research groups. To best coordinate 

the oral presentations, you are kindly requested to reply before November 

17th to the following email if you wish to participate. 

 

We look forward to hearing from you! 

 

The best research greetings 

 

On behalf of the Society for Medical Student Research 

 

Jonathan Yde 

jonathan.yde@biomed.au.dk 

Telephone: 31 36 70 54 
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